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US Labor Department launches website for public feedback on regulations

WASHINGTON — The U.S. Department of Labor today announced the availability of a new online tool to
collect public feedback on ways to improve regulations and the department's regulatory review process.

The online tool is part of the department's compliance with Executive Order 13563, which calls for federal
agencies to detail how they will review existing significant regulations to identify whether regulations may be
made more effective or less burdensome.

Members of the public who wish to provide comments or suggestions to improve Department of Labor
regulations by modifying, streamlining, expanding or repealing them are encouraged to visit
http://www.dol.gov/regulations/regreview.htm.

Comments must be received no later than March 31.
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